LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL

April 28, 2006

Called Meeting
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Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 7:15 a.m. in room 130.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis; Chairperson, Linda Reed, co-chairperson Becky Hillard and Kim Howell. There was one guest Gena Jeffries, Math Committee/Kindergarten teacher.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Gena Jeffries presented to the SBDM Council information on a $70,000.00 Math Achievement Grant available though the Kentucky Department of Education.  This grant if approved would provide direct instruction to kindergarten and first grade students who need additional help in the area of math.  The program to be used is Number World; this program will target early childhood development. This grant is for one year with the possibility of renewal for the following year. This grant has been approved by Hardin County Schools. 

If approved Gena Jeffries is named our Math Achievement teacher, a new Kindergarten teacher will be named for one year only. 

The SBDM Council accepted approved the grant application and signed the appropriate papers to be submitted to the Kentucky Department of Education. 

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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